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From: Thomas Golly
To: Zoning Inquiries
Subject: Bahama Beach Club special Exception P&Z number 25-17000005
Date: Sunday, July 6, 2025 3:12:20 PM

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am unable to attend the public meeting on 07/17/2025.  I am a property owner within 
500 feet of said property  Folio number 494306110300 and received a notice of public 
hearing to change Thier Zoning into a Hotel / Motel.   

I am apposed to the changing of status.  I believe it would change the character of our 
neighborhood not in a good way.  I am personally fine with vacation rentals, duplexes 
multi-family, apartments and town homes.  This area is very quaint and I feel a hotel 
motel would cheapen it and make the area extremely transient.

I am so sorry to the owners of this property but my reply is NO

Respectfully,

Tomas J Golly
954-857-6004
Tgolly@bellsouth.net

Sent from my iPad
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